
From The Headteachers  

 

We have a very busy couple of weeks ahead of us.  The children in 

Year 3 are looking forward to their science sleepover in school which 

takes place next Friday 31st March .   

Years 3 to 5 are preparing for Easter with the school’s annual Way of 

the Cross performance on Thursday 6th April.  We are also sure our 

parents of younger children are working hard on making their Easter 

bonnets for the Easter Celebration Service on 5th April. 

 

Band Performance  

Mrs Smart would like to say a very big thank you for all the children 

who performed on Wednesday at the Royal Festival Hall and for their  

commitment in attending early morning band practice. Thank you to 

all the parents who attended the event.  Please check 

twitter@ccbrixton for photographs and updates of all our school 

events. 

 

 

MERIT AWARDS FOR WEEK ENDING 17th March 2017 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Sunday 26th March Remember clocks go forward at 2am 
for British Summer Time  

Tues 28th March Class 14 Trip to Westminster Abbey 

3.15pm School Uniform School Open in 
Main Hall 

Wed 29th March Class 13 Trip to Westminster Abbey 

School Photographer 

Thurs 30th March Year 3 Trip to Bushey Hall 

Fri 31st March  9am Class 13 Assembly 

Year 3 Science Sleepover Arrive at school 
5.45pm 

Sat 1st April By 9am Year 3 children collected from 
school following their sleepover 

9.30am CC v St Bernadette's at Dulwich 
Sports Ground 

11am CC Girls v St Mary's at Dulwich 
Sports Ground 

Football 

Congratulations for the football team who drew 1-1 against Sunnyhill last  

Saturday.  Goal scored by Patrick Smiley.  
 

Summer Uniform  

Children return to school after the Easter Holiday in their summer uniform.  

Orders can now be placed online and collected from the school office before 

school or at pick up time each Thursday.  The School Uniform Shop will be 

open Tues 28th March & Tues 4th April from 3.10pm in the Main Hall for 

your child to try on and purchase uniform. 
 

Outstanding Balances 

All outstanding balances for services at school: music tuition; dinner money; 

school journeys & education trips; breakfast & after school club, should be 

paid and up to date by the end of this Spring Term.  Please log onto your 

Parentpay account and ensure all outstanding balances are cleared. 
 

Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodies 

Last day to order the Year 6 Leavers’ hoodies.  Please follow the link below. 

https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/shops/SL35342 
 

   ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Nursery AM Charlie Pearson 

Nursery PM Thomas Andemariam 

Class 1 Cristina Serrano 

Class 2 Martina English 

Class 3 Ted Skehan 

Class 4 Kaiyan Rodney 

Class 5 Lara-Lee Mills 

Class 6 Olivia –Grace Besong 

Class 7 Felipe Rojas 

Class 8 William Oakley—White 

Class 9 Olivia Solari-Masson 

Class 10 Max Le Gouellec De Schwarz 

Class 11 Charlie Richmond 

Class 12 Eve Wicherek 

Class 13 Olivierio Veneri-Thomas 

Class 14 Christian Godfrey 

Visit our School Website www.corpuschristischool.co.uk for more pictures and information. Find us on twitter @ccbrixton 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers 

We are now collecting vouchers so please do take them if 

you shop at Sainsbury’s. The collection box is in the school 

office. 

The children 

looking very cool 

during their  

performance. 

After School Care Club 

The After School Club is extremely 
popular.  Therefore we are unable 
to take additional children in the  
foreseeable future unless in an  

extreme emergency. 

Please call the school office if you 
have any queries about After 

School Care. 
After School Care Club Contact  

Numbers:  07908 905024 or 
07727658527 

General Reminders 
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 % Class  

Class 12 99.7 

Class 5 99.6 

Class 2 99.0 

Class 6 99.0 

Class 11 99.0 

Class 13 98.8 

Class 14 98.8 

Class 9 98.2 

Class N 97.2 

Class 1 96.3 

Class 3 96.3 

Class 7 95.8 

Class 8 95.7 

Class 4 93.1 

Class 10 95.4 

Congratulations to Class 12 on their excellent 

attendance. 

Parents’ Association 

School Journeys 
 

We still have some outstanding  
balances for the residential trips  
taking place in the Summer Term. 
The full balance should now be paid 
and your account up-to-date.  Please 
check your Parentpay and ensure all 
outstanding balances are paid. 

We would like to confirm that the total 
amount spent so far by the PA  on the  

children since Sept 2012 is an  
outstanding £56,000!  

Parents have also raised an  
additional £20,000 which is in the bank 

and shall go towards any future purchases 
for the benefit of the children, including a 

new minibus. Well done! 

Friday Night is 

Lice Night 

Please do check 

regularly to keep 

those nits at bay! 

£30,000 

 

£20,800 

raised to 

date, 

thank 

you. 

School Photographer 

Wednesday 29th March 
 

There will be school photographs taken of 

all the children next Wednesday 29th 

March.  Please make sure that your  

children are looking their Corpus Christi 

best. You are also reminded that boys’ 

hair needs to be off the collar and girls’ 

hair needs to be neatly tied back. 

 

We will be taking pictures of siblings first 

thing in the morning.  If you have more 

than one child in the school, please bring 

them to the Upper Hall, Juniors  from 

8.40am and not to their class lines in the  

playground. We will make sure that they 

get their attendance mark from there.  

Year 4 Bournemouth Trip  

8th May –12th May 

All outstanding balances should now be 

paid.  Please return completed medical 

forms to the school office as soon as  

possible along with your child’s pocket 

money. 

Wanted 

We are looking to increase some of the  

resources we have at playtime for the junior 

children. If you have any good quality Lego or 

marble run that you no longer need, please 

bring it in to school, labelled for Miss Martin, 

and we will begin to rotate more toys in the 

playground for the children.  

Your support is much appreciated! 

Mr Brady’s Easter Sports Camp 

Tues 18th April—Friday 21st April 

9.15am—2.30pm at Corpus Christi 

School. Reception to Year 6  

children £20.00 per day.  Booking 

forms available from the school 

office or on the school’s website. 

Year 3 Science Sleepover 

Your child’s medical form must by returned 

to school next Monday 27th March.  Class 

7 have 5 forms outstanding and Class 8 

have 3 not returned.   

Dads' Rugby Event 

It was agony in white and ecstasy in green as 

37 CC dads, daughters and sons, aged from 10 

months upwards, gathered in the Tulse Hill 

Hotel last Saturday to watch Ireland defeat 

England in the final game of the Six Nations.  

For quizzes, sports events, meals out and  

other dads' events please send your email 

address to benechan@gmail.com  

for further updates. 
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